
No:  684/18 

5th December 2018 

TO:  ALL BRANCHES 

Dear Colleague, 

Brexit briefing – December 2018 

Attached to this LTB is a briefing paper on Brexit which is based on a document that was 
agreed at the NEC on 29th November. The purpose of the briefing paper is to provide an 
overview of recent developments for branches and to set out the CWU’s position.  

It outlines the key details of the Draft Withdrawal Agreement and the Draft Political 
Declaration agreed between the government and the EU. These are of course now being 
debated in Parliament and the document outlines the next steps and what may happen 
after the vote in Parliament next week.  

This is clearly a dynamic situation with new developments coming on a daily basis and we 
will keep branches updated on these going forward.  

Any enquiries on the above LTB should be addressed to the gsoffice@cwu.org. 

Yours sincerely 

Dave Ward  
General Secretary 

mailto:gsoffice@cwu.org

